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Dear Mr Bennett,

| have recently received correspondence in support of the proposed Navitus Bay offshore
wind farm, which appears to have originated with a posting on your website.

The application for consent for the wind farm is still being considered and it would not,
therefore, be appropriate for me to comment on the points made in the e-mails that have
been received. However, the contents of those e-mails have been noted and will, where
appropriate, be considered as part of the decision-making process on whether consent for
the project should be granted or refused.

| would be grateful if you could draw this reply to the attention of those people who have
written in expressing support for your campaign.

Yours sincerely

AMBER RUDD





